
Keeping  
future  
generations  
healthy You must now be 21 to buy tobacco

Young bodies need time to fully develop. It’s important to  

protect them from the dangers of tobacco for as long as  

possible. That’s why we supported raising the age to purchase 

tobacco products to 21. Learn more about the health benefits  

of the new law at PACTOnline.org


